
 

 

 

Hello Santan Families! 

First grade is having a fundraiser to help us raise 
money for various classroom needs. We will be selling 
mini cones of Popcornopolis popcorn. They will be $2 
per cone. The flavors available are; Cinnamon Toast, 

Caramel, Kettle, and Zebra. 

They will be available in each first grade classroom. 
Your child may come to our classrooms in the 

morning to purchase them. Please only send in the 
exact cost of the purchase. We won’t have change.  

Popcornopolis is an amazing brand that many people 
love, so this would be a perfect holiday gift for  

everyone from a coach, babysitter, tutor, hairdresser, 
nail tech, exterminator, or anyone else who you might 

want to send a yummy treat! 


